Headteacher Bulletin





Friday 1st December 2023

Dear Parent/Carer,

I hope this bulletin finds you well on the first day of December. The weather is certainly making nature look very festive and beautiful.

Word of the week

The word of the week next week is Irate, meaning very angry. For example, the shop received some irate phone calls from customers.

Library

Book Club - There are only 7 days left to order from our latest Scholastic Book Club. Please follow the link <u>here</u> to browse the latest books and place your order. Every £1 you spend on this month's Book Club will earn 20p for our school in Scholastic Rewards.

On the Shelf - Please see the latest edition of on the shelf. Another great read and the last one of 2023!

Crossword competition - Ms Zammit is running a design a crossword competition! This is a time to be creative and show your love for words. Please see the attached poster.

House Competition

The Design Technology department has teamed up with the House Champions to bring to you the Great British Christmas Bake off House Competition. The event will take place after school on the 13th December with two teams per house or if your child can not join us on the day there is an online showstopper challenge as well! Please see the attached PowerPoint for more information. Students should email their house champion to express interest. We can't wait to see what festive treats are created and which House is crowned star baker!

Uniform Reminder

The Denbigh School Uniform policy has not changed and is available on our School website. Students should be wearing black trousers or a box pleat skirt. Leggings, yoga pants or joggers are not permitted. Please ensure, as your child leaves the house for School, that they are leaving in the appropriate items.

St Marks Meals

As we venture into the festive session and the temperatures become very cold, we know it can be tough for some families. I wanted to remind all parents that we have a large stock of St Marks Meals packages here at Denbigh. These are prepared meal boxes with easy step by step instructions to feed the whole family, these include options that do not require a hob or oven. If you would like to take advantage of this provision, your child may collect one from the general office, or you can email headteacher@denbigh.net to arrange collection after school. There is no limit to the number of boxes you can have.

Carols at the Cathedral

The Carols at the Cathedral will be taking place on the Sunday 10th December, this is always a lovely event and one I encourage you to come along to. Please see more information here.

Christmas Bazaar

Many thanks for the wonderful donations for the tombola we have had so far. You can still bring donations in until Thursday. Please bring them to reception or the general office. Please also keep selling raffle tickets - we have raised £200 so far - last year we raised over £1000, so please keep them coming in. We would welcome your support by attending the bazaar next Friday. If you do attend please remember to bring loose change as we will not be able to change notes on the evening.

Have a lovely weekend.

Kind regards,

Dr A Frame Headteacher